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I am concerned that these highly toxic substances could end up in the Bay due to natural disasters
such as earthquakes or landslides, or even by train derailments. I think they should be transported
elsewhere, with less possibility of toxic pollutants ending up in our waterway, harming our marine
ecosystem and industries. 

Please hold a public hearing on these plans.

Thank you.
 


